The Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

13 August 2021
Marian Spain
Chief Executive
Natural England
4th Floor, Foss House
Kings Pool
1-2 Peasholme Green
York
YO1 7PX

Dear Marian

I am writing on behalf on many of my constituents regarding a very distressing situation here in
Berwick. There is a badger set which has set up home in Tweedmouth Cemetery. The badgers
are causing damage to graves, which is extremely distressing for those with loved ones buried at
the cemetery.

Northumberland County Council wants to take action to protect these graves from further
damage and contacted your office in the North East seeking permission for this set to be
relocated but this request has been denied.

| have received multiple messages from families with loved ones buried at the cemetery, and
their distress is understandably heart-breaking.

| have attached a photo sent to me by a constituent whose son’s grave has been damaged by
badger activity, so you can see for yourself the damage being caused in such a sensitive location.
| have the constituent’s permission to share this photograph with you.

| implore you to instruct your officers in your North East Office to grant Northumberland County
Council permission to relocate these badgers.

| look forward to hearing from you at the earliest possible opportunity.
Yours sincerel

M i
Encl.

Member of Parliament for Berwick-upon-Tweed

Telephone: 020 7219 4437 Email: annemarie.trevelyan.mp(@parliament.uk

I send a regular e-newsletter to keep residents informed of the work I do in Parliament and locally.
To receive it email “subscribe” to annemarie.trevelyan. mpparliament.uk.



